
             

             

             

             

             

 

May 2, 2025 

 

Chairwoman Tom Cole 

Committee on Appropriations 

H-307, The Capitol 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Ranking Member Rosa DeLauro 

1036 Longworth HOB 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Asbury Park Wastewater Treatment Plan Screenings 

Project in fiscal year 2026. The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of 

Asbury Park, located at One Municipal Plaza Asbury Park, NJ 07712. The funding would 

be used for the installation of a new screenings system, which will filter out harmful 

debris that damages important wastewater treatment plant pumping systems. The project 

is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will improve treatment process 

reliability and protect communities along the Atlantic Ocean coastline. 

 

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized 

by Title VI of the Clean Water Act, 33 U.S.C 1381 et seq. 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my 

immediate family. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

               FRANK PALLONE, JR. 

          Member of Congress  

 

 

FRANK PALLONE, JR. 
6TH

 DISTRICT, NEW JERSEY 

REPLY TO: 

 
2107 RAYBURN HOUSE OFFICE 

BUILDING 
WASHINGTON, DC 20515 

(202) 225-4671 
_________ 

 
  504 BROADWAY 

LONG BRANCH, NJ 07740 
(732) 571-1140 

_________ 
 

67/69 CHURCH STREET 
KILMER SQUARE 

NEW BRUNSWICK, NJ 08901 
(732) 249-8892 

 
 
 

 
RANKING MEMBER 

COMMITTEE ON 
ENERGY AND COMMERCE 

 
 
 
 

 

 


